T/V-QG#mM & Co.,

CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS

03.04.2024

To

The Deputy Secretary,
The Institute of Chartered Accountants of India,
Nungambakkam,Chennai~600034.

Dear Sir,
Sub: Vacancy for Articles, and Inter- ualified Inter-Pursuin Paid Assistants -Request for
: 2 . e Hied/ Int e
Display in Your Notice Board

We are a medium sized Audit Firm at Erode. We have few vacancies for Article Assistants and Inter-
Inter-Purs

Qualified/ rsuing Paid Assistants in our Audit Firm. We request you to display the same in the
Notice Board of the Institute, at your convenience and oblige.

Our Partner CA.Balaji D- 9442500177.

Thanking you, \(

ww“:.tnrarnadossco.com
Ph : (0424) 2277066, 2277266
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